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Senators,  

 

Permanent standard time would be a huge hit on the majority of Oregonian's mental 

health. Every year I and countless others experience a life-altering event when, like a 

gift from Helios himself, we are blessed with an extra hour of sunlight post-work on 

March 10th. I can't overstate how devastating it would be to have the Oregon 

congress rip this away from me.  

 

Please consider the age discrepancies of those who submit testimony. I'd imagine 

the majority of people submitting testimony to congress, like those who vote, are 

retired boomers. Unlike retirees, my schedule is stuck in an 8-5 paradigm. Extra 

sunlight pre-work is far less useful than having sunlight after work. The recreation 

industry would no-doubt agree. I urge you all to spike this proposal and instead 

support permanent DST.  

 

Respectfully, 

Rob Taylor  


